
  

 
 

 

 

CAMBRIDGE CERTIFICATE IN ADVANCED 

ENGLISH (CAE) STUDY GROUP 

 

 

We’re starting a new CAE study group preparing for the more advanced 

Cambridge Certificate in Advanced English (CAE) examination on 11 June 

2014. 

 

If you're an enthusiastic student in the Qualifikationsphase with a good 

feel for languages and the stamina to prepare for a challenging 

examination, please send an email to henke@augustinianum.de until 6 

March and find further information on our school homepage.  
 

 

A. Henke, F. Hüser 


